
 

February 27, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Julia Lynn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Commerce 

Statehouse, Room 445-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Lynn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 209 by Senator Hensley, et al. 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 209 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 209 would repeal the Competitive Bid Protection Act.  

 

 According to the Kansas Department of Transportation, the Board of Regents, the 

Department of Administration, and the Department of Labor, passage of SB 209 would have no 

fiscal effect.  The League of Kansas Municipalities states passage of SB 209 would have a 

negligible fiscal effect upon cities. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Larry Baer, LKM 

 Dawn Palmberg, Labor 

 Ben Cleeves, KDOT 

 Pam Fink, DofA 

 Kelly Oliver, Regents 


